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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

In Support of Drexel Ave Protected Bike Lanes

Ann Palmerton <apalmerton365@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 9:16 PM
To: Ben Kessler <mayor@bexley.org>, tmarkham@bexley.org, Lori Ann Feibel <lfeibel@bexley.org>,
mklingler@bexley.org, mlampke@bexley.org, smarcellino@bexley.org, jrobinson@bexley.org, jsaad@bexley.org

Mayor Kessler and Members of Bexley City Council,

My spouse and I are residents of Bexley, writing in support of Option B of the Drexel Avenue improvements.  

With this option, Bexley has an opportunity to be a leader in bike infrastructure as well as to improve safety and
comfort for those riding bikes on Drexel Avenue.

Option B will slow down traffic and create safer conditions for pedestrians and cyclists as well as offer benefits for
Bexley residents and the larger community.

Thank you for giving consideration to Bexley's future and the well-being of generations to come.

Sincerely,
Ann Palmerton and Brad Binau
365 N. Cassingham Rd.
Bexley, OH 43209
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